
 
 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM: 03-053 
 
DATE: May 2, 2003 
 
TO: L-37 Surveillance Panel 
 
FROM: John L. Zalar   
 
SUBJECT: L-37 Rater Calibration Fee 
 
 
 After consultation with the TMB Administrative Guidance Committee chairman, the Test 
Monitoring Center has determined that for each L-37 rater calibration exercise (4 pinions rated) a fee of 
$250 will be charged to the laboratory.  This fee includes the shipment of parts to the laboratory.   The 
return of pinions to the TMC will be at the laboratory’s expense.  If you have any questions, please give me 
a call at 412-365-1005 or email to jlz@astmtmc.cmu.edu. 
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